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          9th November 2018 
 
Dear Parents, 
Welcome back! Hope you have all had a good half term holiday. The nights are 
definitely longer and the days shorter and it is beginning to feel like winter. 
 

                                                        LOOKING BACK 
 
 
 
 
 

 

        
        
 

 
 
 
 
 

This week 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                           
 
 
 
 

Dates: 
Mon 12th: Judging of the Art 
competition at The All Saints 
Church 
Tues 13th Nov: Whole school 
cinema trip 
Thurs 15th Nov: Open morning (for 
reception children’19) 
Thurs 15th PTFA meeting 7.30pm, 
Tomatitos, Hay. 
Friday 16th Nov: Children in Need 
Mon 19th Nov: Parents evening 
Tues 20th Nov: Parents evening 
Mon 26th Nov: Netball tournament at 
Weobley 
Fri 7th Dec: Christmas Market 
(PTFA) 
Tues 11th Dec: Christmas 
production (evening performance) 
Wed 12th Dec: Christmas production 
(afternoon performance) 
Thurs 13th Dec: Messy Church  
Mon 17th Dec: Athletics at Weobley   
Thurs 20th Dec: Finish for Christmas 
Wed 9th Jan: First day of the Spring 
Term 
 
 

Remembrance service: A big thank you to all the children 
who purchased a poppy. We had a lovely assembly led by 
Luci Morris. Mr Freeman played, ‘The Last Post,’ before our 
minute silence, a moving moment. 
 
 
 
  

Tuesday 13th November: CINEMA TRIP 
Remember we are off to see Hotel Transylvania 3 (U) at 
the Hereford Odeon Cinema this Tuesday, 13th November.  
Please ensure your child is in school for 8.30am as the 
coaches will be leaving promptly at 8.45am. All children 
need to bring a packed lunch and a drink on this day. NO 
HOT DINNERS.  
 

School Reports: Your child’s school report is in their book 
bag, please look out for it. You will have the opportunity to 
discuss the report further with your child/ren’s class teacher 
on Monday 19th or Tuesday 20th November. Reply slips are 
with your child’s report. 

Art Competition: Thank you to all the children that entered the 

Herefordshire Charitable Art Competition 2018. 
  
The Presentation of Prizes, to the winners of the competition, is 
on Monday 12 November from 4:00 - 6:00 pm at All Saints 
Church, High Street, Hereford, HR4 9AA. If anyone wanted to 
attend.  
Guests will have the opportunity to browse the exhibition of the 
competition artworks at All Saints Church throughout the 
event.  The exhibition will be open to the public from Tuesday 13 
November to Friday 16 November. 
  
Please join us to celebrate local artistic talent and passion for 
our county! 
  
 

Community 
 
The community hall is after a 
cleaner for an hour on Monday, 
Wednesday and Friday: 
4.30pm-5.30pm. 
If you are interested pop in to 
see me. 
 
Mrs Scourfield 
 

Guy Making: We have heard that Clifford School won the 
Guy making competition. Well done for all your efforts! A big 
thank you to the Verrys for delivering them. 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
FUTURE EVENTS: 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Christmas is on the way… (45 days) 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
Sarah Scourfield sscourfield@clifford.hereford.sch.uk or head@clifford.hereford.sch.uk 

Troy Redfern – Drum Lessons. 
Please see the letter attached alongside the newsletter giving information on drum 
lessons.  We are trying to gauge interest so we would be grateful for your replies.

 
 

Thursday 15th November: Open morning for the 
children starting school in September 2019: 
On Thursday 15th November we are holding an open 
morning from 9.15 to 10.15am. This is an opportunity for 
prospective parents and children to have a look around the 
school.  All will be most welcome.  
 

 

Thursday 15th November: PTFA 
meeting – 7.30pm at Tomatitos 

  

Parents Evening: 
Monday 19th and Tuesday 20th 
November.  

Netball Tournament at Weobley 
Monday 26th November. The 
children involved have been 
informed. Please ensure your slips 
are in by Tuesday. 

 
Friday 16th November: Children in Need 
We will have a Pudsey in the playground if 
anyone wants to donate any loose change for 
Children in Need. 

PTFA Christmas Market: 
Friday 7th December. 
3.00pm- 5.30pm in the Community Hall. 

Christmas Production: 
Tuesday 11th December at 6pm 
Wednesday 12th December at 1.30pm  
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